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Bayfront Park skating rink now closed.

The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division announces the closing of the Bayfront Park
skating rink for the season.
Open skating is available every Wednesday at the Duluth Heritage Sports Center. The next

open skate will be held on Wednesday, March 3rd from 7:00-8:30 PM. The Heritage Sports
Center is located at 120 South 30th Ave West. These sessions are free and open to all ages for

pleasure skating.
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